
 
Friday 29th November 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We hope you are well! It has been another busy, blustery couple of weeks here at The Ferns with the children enjoying 

another successful fortnight both inside and outside the classroom. 

Huge thanks to families for their donations for Children in Need a couple of weeks ago– we raised over £50 for this good 

cause. Families also raised £155 for The Royal British Legion through our poppy sales– this is a huge amount for such a 

small school and your generous donations are very much appreciated.  

We are also looking forwards to a very, very busy last few weeks of term– The Ferns staff team are very enthusiastic 

about the upcoming holidays! As you will already know, we have a school disco, the Reindeer run and Reception and 

Year 1 Nativity productions to look forwards to. What you won’t yet know is that we also have a Carol concert planned 

for the last week of term– more information to follow! Our aim is to make this school the heart of the community and 

we have gone some way to achieving this so far this year.  

Also, a huge thank you to members of the community who have come forwards to volunteer as readers for our children

– your time and efforts are greatly appreciated.  

So, as the distant sound of sleigh bells begins to creep closer and the tinsel gets dusted off, have a lovely weekend and 

thank you for all of your support.  

 

Mr Gittins and Mr Huotari 

Contact Us 

Phone: 01276 31554 

Email: info@ferns.kite.academy 

    Celebration Awards 

Attendance 

Whole school attendance to date: 94% Whole school target: 96% 

Class weekly attendance:  

   Oak— 81%  Willow—   91%      Sycamore— 92% 

       Pine— 98% 

Gold Award Winners 

Dylan G, Mujeeb, Daniel, Fredee,, Mickey, Eliz-

abeth, Amy, Manshveer, Biraj, Ravielle, Molly, 

Eliza, Adrian, Elizabeth, Daniel, Monroe, 

Jaxson , Olivia, Reece 

Platinum award winners 

Diana, Billy, Kellysha 

Citizenship Award Certificate Winners 

Leo, Dylan G, Jordan, Elizabeth, Zane, 

Biraj, Monroe, Leona 

Star Learner Award Certificate Winners 

Ciana, Jacob, Sumika, Mickey, Julia, 

Molly, Jayden, Tapash 



 
Friday 2nd October 2020 Friday 29th November 2024 

We would like to extend a big thank you to Ideal 
Scaffolding Southern LTD and Cove Christmas Trees 
for their recent support of our school. Ideal 
Scaffolding have donated an impressive quantity of 
resources to enable us to kick-start a project to 
rebuild our benches. Cove Christmas Trees, as you 
have probably noticed, have kindly donated a tree 
that sits proudly outside the front of our great 
school. Thank you to both companies for your kind 
gestures.   

 Makaton 

  

Supporting the Ferns Primary Academy  

 
 

 
Key Dates: 

 
School Disco (more information to follow 
soon) - Wednesday 11th December 
 
Christmas lunch day - Wednesday 18th 
December 
 
End of term - Friday 20th December 
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Pine Class 
Over the past two weeks, Pine Class has been wonderfully engaged in a range of exciting 
learning activities. In maths, we have been diving into the world of fractions, developing 
skills in comparing, simplifying, and calculating with them. The children have shown great 
determination in mastering these tricky concepts. 
 
In design and technology, the class has been channelling their creativity into designing and 
beginning to build their very own steady hand games. This has involved planning, problem-
solving, and exploring electrical circuits to bring their ideas to life. 
 
In writing, the children have been writing vivid descriptions about the unique monsters 
they’ve designed. They’ve worked hard to bring their creations to life with rich vocabulary 
and imaginative detail. 
 
Well done to all of Pine Class for their hard work and creativity! 
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